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The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC) 
Alliance team will be starting the road surface 
work on the east (Mairehau) side from Monday 3 
February. Work starts north of McFaddens Road 
on Cranford Street, see yellow dash in photo. 

Construction and traffic impact
From Monday morning 3 February two way traffic will 
shift to the west (St. Albans) side of the road. There 
will be no on-street parking available on the east side, 
apart from a drop off zone for Small World preschool. 
The side streets McFaddens Road, Weston Road and 
Knowles Street are closed on the east side so we can 
mill the intersections. Vehilce access for residents will 
be available outside work hours. 
The week of Monday 3 and Monday 10 February 
we are milling the southbound lane, from opposite 
PlaceMakers to Knowles Street. First milling, then 
structural asphalt will be applied, then chip sealing and 
to finish with the final top layer of asphalt. Before the 
top layer can be applied there will be people on site 
inspecting the road.
During the work there will be a 30km/h speed limit 
in place. Temporary bus stops will be set up, signs will 
indicate the interim bus stop areas. 

Access for residents
Access to homes and businesses will be maintained 
as much as possible. Vehicle access to driveways will 
be restricted when the milling machine is passing and 
while we are chip sealing and asphalting. Residents are 
advised to get their car(s) out of their driveway by 7am 
for usage during the day. 
Work will finish by 10pm. A coned off lane is available 
for residents’ access to their homes. Enter this coned 
off lane going south/citybound, left in and out only. 
Please ensure you are in the southbound lane coming 
home or make a U-turn on Cranford Street north near 
the shopping area. It is best to park your car in the side 
streets during the day. 
When the surface is new it is more likely to become 
damaged. Please be careful. The milling machine and 
rollers will be noisy and cause low vibrations.
There is no work happening on Waitangi Day, 6 
February and on Friday 7 February. 
By Friday 14 February the final layer of asphalt should 
be complete. In the week of Monday 17 February a 
similar traffic set up will be in place to raise the lids of 
fire hydrants and other underground services to the 
new level of the road and to paint the lines. 

ROAD SURFACE WORK CRANFORD STREET  

Milling the road will be noisy. Please take 
care around the work site during the 
surfacing. 

You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or read our project updates 
at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc


